Memorandum

-.% To: Samuel Stanley, Jr. M.D., President !
VIA: Eric Kaler, Ph.D., Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairsg/{é (l/l,
From: William Arens, Ph.D., Dean International Academic Programs & Services bs ' w
Subject: Kangwon National University

Date: 11/23/2010

Attached are two copies of the Memorandum of Understanding with Kangwon
University. This partnership is supported by Dean Yacov Shamash.

We request these to be signed by President Stanley and returned to our office at your
nearest convenience,

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
RAEGEIVED

NOV 3 0 2010

T8 UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK
o AT STONY BROOK

William Arens, Ph.D. - Dean - International Academic Programs& Services
25340 Melville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7030 - Fax: 631-632-1396 - E-mail:warens@notes.cc.sunysb.edu



